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  Edie (RKG)
 Evie (RMA)

 Sienna-May (1LM)
 Freddie (1/2MG)
 George (2HJ)
Alsheima (3VW)
Olivia (3/4ER)
 Krystal (4FB)

Sadie-Maii (5MH)
Alfie (5/6KM)
Mariah (6AS)

Isabelle (Laundpad)

Miss Greenwood: Shane A
Miss Axall: Freya

Mrs Millington: Lewis
Miss Gregory: William 
Miss James: Nathenan
Miss Wightman: Bently

Miss Roebuck: Jack
Miss Beck: Rhiley

Mrs Hrintchuk: Zoe
Miss Marr: Hirah

Mrs Spivey: Cameron
Launchpad: Cano

Mrs Dove: Aaron H
Mrs Willets: Rosalind D

 

As we approach the final week of the half term, please can I encourage all
parents to keep an eye out for any communications from the school office or

class teachers. We have a number of trips and events taking place next week with
the Year 3/4 Yorkshire Water visit, the Valentine's Disco and the Gold Award
Cinema trip to name just a few. Please ensure all permissions are filled in via

Google Forms and any monetary contributions are made through Arbor.
Please also take note of the section of this week's Newsletter around uniform. I

have noticed this week that a minority of children are attending school in
trainers, leggings, without ties. We actively encourage all of our pupils to take

pride in their appearance. It has been positively commented on a number of
times in the past by visitors to school and we'd very much appreciate your

support to maintain this high standard.



Tuesday 7th February: Miss Roebucks class
trip to Headingley Waterworks
Wednesday 8th February: Miss Becks and
Miss Wightmans class trip to Headingley
Waterworks.
Wednesday 8th February: Valentines Disco
Friday 10th February: School is closed due
to Staff Training 
Monday 20th February: School reopens 
Tuesday 21st February: Valentines Dinner
Friday 3rd March: World Book Day!

ASTROTOTS!
 If your child has a

dental/medical
appointment, you MUST

provide the
appointment card at
the office for us to
be able to authorize

this absence. 

Every Thursday
morning from

9:00am - 10:00am in
the school house.
Please ring the

school office and
book your place. 

All after school clubs
finish Friday 3rd
February and will

restart Monday 27th
February. This does

not include Rockets.

CLUBS!
 

APPOINTMENTS
 

Parent notices

Safer Internet Day
2023 will take place

on the 7th of
February 2023, with

celebrations and
learning based

around the theme
‘Want to talk about
it? Making space for

conversations
about life online’. We

will be celebrating
this day in school on

Thursday 9th
February; starting
with a whole school

assembly.

SAFER INTERNET DAY!
 

Valentines Day
 Dinner

 We will be having a
special Valentines day

dinner menu on
Tuesday 21st

February.

Cupid’s Cheese & Tomato Pizza
Hearty Vegetable Quorn Nuggets

 Served with Arrow Chips, Be My Baby       
Baked Beans or Golden Sweetcorn

 Dreamy Chocolate Muffin



Uniform Policy 

This week at BPA...

Superb @RugbyLeeds
 taster session for year 5/6

children this week with Elis. The
children thoroughly enjoyed it
and many now want to kick start

their rugby journey!

Nursery decorated their own
‘magic box’ for their hook in
English! They can’t wait to
write their own Magic Box

poems! 

Year 5/6 sculpting their
own ammonite fossils

out of clay this week. 

As a school we have noticed lots of children without ties,
some in leggings and some wearing trainers. Our school

uniform policy clearly states that children should come to
school in the full uniform they were provided with at the
start of the year along with a suitable pair of black shoes

NOT trainers.  

Follow us!

https://twitter.com/bramley_park
https://www.facebook.com/ParkBramley/

